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June 25, 2014 
 
 
Accessibility Advisory Committee 
Chair and Members 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its session held June 26, 2014 resolved: 
 
9. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 5th Report of the Accessibility Advisory 
Committee (ACCAC), from its meeting held on May 22, 2014: 
 
a) the matter of the naming of Sanitorium Road BE REFERRED to the Civic Administration, and more 

particularly to the Child and Youth Network, for engagement and conversations to break down 
potential barriers and to assist in eliminating stigmas specific to children’s mental health;  

 
b) the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to work with the applicable Advisory Committees to create 

educational materials to better inform the public with respect to the history behind the street naming;  
 
c) NO ACTION BE TAKEN with respect to clause 1, related to the proposed consideration of the 

renaming of Sanitorium Road; and, 
 
d) clauses 2 to 9 BE RECEIVED; 
 
it being noted that Community and Protective Services Committee received a verbal presentation from M. 
Dawthorne, Chair, ACCAC. (AS AMENDED) (9/13/CPSC)   
 
 
 
 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
lk 
 
 
cc. L. Livingstone, Managing Director, Neighbourhood, Children and Fire Services 

London Advisory Committee on Heritage, Chair and Members 


